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First Church of Christ, Scientist, Vero Beach 

DECEMBER 2023 

Dear Members, 

MERRY CHRISTMAS SEASON 

The Metaphysical committee: .


 The Metaphysical Committee invites everyone to continue our 
study of the Christian Science textbook with the chapter Science 
of Being.  This study is blessing ourselves, our church, our 
community and our world.  It is a gift we can freely give.

                                       	 *************** 

This month’s inspirational article is from the December 2023 issue of The 
Christian Science Journal: 

	 	                                           
Does Your Church Seem Too Small


BY Douglas Paul 
	 	  
                  	 	 	 *************** 

https://journal.christianscience.com/shared/view/1i8tb09lccy?s=copylink


Daystar is inviting Christian Scientists to visit, stay as a Rest and Study 
visitor or overnight if you need a place to stay.  There is a flyer on the 
bulletin board in the lobby with lots more information. 

	 	 	 	 	 *************** 

Please check out the bulletin board for the Newsletter from the Christian 
Science Institutional Ministry - Florida 

	 	 	 	 	 *************** 

This is a final reminder for our Hymn Sing on Sunday, December 10th right 
after our service, we hope you will all attend.  Afterwards we will meet 
in the Sunday School/Reading Room area for refreshments.  Please feel 
free to bring any of your favorite finger foods, sweet or savory, to share 
and let Betsie Tegtmeyer know what you are bringing 

	 	 	 	 	 *************** 

The Reading Room will be closed on Monday, December 25th for Christmas   
Day and on Monday, January 1st, 2024 for New Years Day 

	 	 	 	 	 *************** 

The Board is informing the membership that we have had a problem with 
the homeless sleeping on our ramp and in our doorways.  We have filed an 
trespassing affidavit with the police department which gives them the 
right to cite them for trespassing without our having to press charges.  
Also if anyone encounters an individual, please do not approach them, 
just call the police and let them handle the situation.  Thank you. 

	 	 	 	         	*************** 
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	  
As always, please remember to turn your cell phones off during services. 

With loving best wishes,


